
 

 

March 11, 2025 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102 
 

RE:  Google North America Inc.– Request to Cancel Registration to Provide 
Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol Service- Docket No. DA-2015-0222 

 
Dear Secretary,  

Google North America Inc. (“Company”) requests to cancel its registration to offer and provide 
Interconnected Voice over Internet Protocol (“I-VoIP”) in exchanges statewide in Missouri 
pursuant to RSMo § 392.550, originally granted in the above-mentioned docket number effective 
April 16, 2015.  The Company filed this application in error. The Company is a mobile virtual 
network operator that does not provide I-VoIP services in Missouri. 
 
Customers will not be impacted, and noticing will not be necessary with this request as there are 
no service interruptions. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me at (407) 794-3488 if you have questions or concerns.  

 
Respectfully, 

/s/ Mark Lammert 

Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Google North America Inc.  


